## TOWN OF MILFORD BOARD OF SELECTMEN POLICY NO. 2000-10

TO: ALL DEPARTMENT HEADS, BOARDS, COMMISSIONS, COMMITTEES

FROM: LEE F. MAYHEW, TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

**SUBJ:** REQUEST FOR TRUST FUNDS – POLICY NO. 2000-10

**DATE:** SEPTEMBER 7, 2000, REPEALED 9/11/2023

At their meeting on Monday, 7 August 2000, the Milford Board of Selectmen adopted the following Policy concerning the request for Trust Funds by Town of Milford personnel as follows:

## **POLICY:**

1. No department head, commission/committee chair, etc. may directly make a request to the Trustees of the Trust Funds for funds but that all such requests are to come through the Board of Selectmen who will determine the need for the request and, if deemed appropriate, will forward the request on to the Trustees.

EFFECTIVE DATE: 7 August 2000, Repealed 9/11/2023

Repealed on 9/11/23	
Chairman	Vice Chairman
Selectman	Selectman
Selectman	Paul Daya Selectman